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The Province negotiated a new print contract in January this year. Ontario municipalities
have the opportunity to take advantage of Provincially negotiated contracts. Adopting
the Province’s contract will reduce the City’s current printing costs and allow the City to
replace the existing fleet in a timely manner.

The Print Strategy for the City is to:

¢ Increase printer usage by consolidating existing underutilized printers
e Be environmentally responsible through reducing waste and energy consumption
e Reduce overall print costs.

Current Situation:

Scope of the Project/Initiative

The Scope of Work for this procurement is to acquire and implement new printers to
replace existing fleet. Existing fleet will be returned to the current vendor. New contract
will also replace the current services offered by the vendor for support, maintenance
and printer moves. The Scope of Work of the entire project includes hardware,
software, configuration services, training, maintenance, support and change
management.

Tentative Project Schedule

Item Target Dates

Contract Negotiations March/April 2015

Award Contract May 2015

Implementation June 2015 — August 2015

Corporate Implications:

Purchasing Comments:

The Purchasing By-Law allows the City to adopt Provincial contracts. Purchase
approval shall be obtained in accordance with the Purchasing By-law.

Financial Implications:

Estimated costs for this contract amount to $ 800,000.00 per year to sustain network
printing requirements. The total anticipated 5 year cost for deployment and
implementation is an estimated 4.0 Million. Current spending levels are in line with the
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